August 20, 2018

Fort Bend County ESD#4 Board Commissioners P.O. Box 494 Fulshear, TX 77441

Dear Commissioners:

I am writing this letter to inform you of my decision to resign as a Board member of Fort Bend County ESD #4, effective September 18, 2018.

While serving as a member of the board since February 2004, I have seen substantial growth within the district and I am truly satisfied with the progress we have made. I feel that my contribution to the organization has had a positive impact. As I move into the retirement phase of my career, stepping down will allow me to spend more time with my family and travel.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to be part of FBCESD#4. I am proud of all we have accomplished in the past 14 years, and I have no doubt the board will continue these successes in the future.

Sincerely

-Scott Evans, President

Cc: Andy Meyers, County Commissioner Brandi Crone, FBCESD#4 Business Manager